
International Hospital Federation Awards deadline extended to 30 April

Due to overwhelming demand, entry submissions for the 2018 International Hospital Federation (IHF) Awards  has just been extended to 30 April.
Hospitals and healthcare organizations that have outstanding projects and programs can still enter for a chance to be internationally recognized.

The IHF Awards Committee has just announced that they will be extending the deadline of entries to give more organizations an opportunity to
nominate programs that deserve the recognition.

There are four categories in total:
• IHF/Dr Kwang Tae Kim Grand Award
• IHF/EOH Excellence Award for Leadership and Management in Healthcare
• IHF/Austco Excellence Award for Quality & Safety and Patient-centered Care
• IHF/Bionexo Excellence Award for Corporate Social Responsibility

The entry process is simple and there is no cost to enter. Interested organizations just need to create an account in the IHF Awards website to
complete the entry form.

Winners will be awarded in front of industry peers at the Awards Ceremony during the 2018 IHF World Hospital Congress  in Brisbane, Australia
in October.

For more information and to enter visit https://congress.ihf-fih.org/ihf_awards

For more information, contact:
Patricia Mencias
patricia.mencias@ihf-fih.org
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